
June 13, 2020 

 

Shipmates, 

  

The officers of the William M. Wood Association met recently on a conference call and 
unanimously agreed to re-schedule the Fall River 2020 reunion to October of 2021.  

  

It was a very difficult decision to make. We were primarily concerned with  the age of 
our members, families, and friends as our age group is very susceptible to the covid 19 
virus. We didn't want to jeopardize anyone's health. We are hoping the pandemic and 
the unrest in our country will be over by next year. 

  

Our reunion planner, Gatherings Plus, has gotten us back to Fall River next year with 
the same agenda and price. September 28, 2021 – October 3, 2021 

  

Refunds:. 

  

Gatherings Plus – you may contact them and request your refund or let them hold it till 
next year’s reunion. (417)338-4048  

  

When the planner called the hotel they told her that no one had reserved any rooms 
yet. If you did contact the hotel please call them back and cancel your reservation, 
otherwise you'll be charged.  

  

CROWNE PLAZA HOTEL 801 Greenwich Avenue. | Warwick, RI 02886 Phone:  401-732-
6000  

 

Best Wishes, 
 

Jerry L. Chapman 

 
Jerry L Chapman 
President 
USS William M. Wood DD/DDR-715 Association 
 


